Carla Hoekzema

From: Jon H <houghtj5@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 8:28 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Planning Meeting Clarification - Amendment 1

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

After seeing the photos submitted by Mr. Szafran, | felt compelled to show you an accurate depiction of what these
mature trees and once "exempt" lot actually means to the community, and specifically to us. When we bought our home
two years ago, we did so because of these trees and this historic community. We poured money into our property and
fear that we will never be able to enjoy our hard work as we could soon be looking into the windows of up to 26
apartments. This very much feel like one man hoping to profit with the rest of the community to suffer.

If the benefit is to be close to the park and ride, why does every town home need its own parking spot and why do they
need to pave an access road right over my sewer?

Please nix this plan before it can lead to more harm.







